
 

 
 

unOfficial ​Meeting Minutes from October 1, 2019 meeting 
Accepted at the November, 2019 Meeting 

 
Steve Forrest called the October 1st  meeting at the Forrest Residence to order at 6:36 

 
● Treasurer's Report- ​Current balance $16,405.10.  Tucker was paid forThere was a 

motion to accept the Treasurer’s report by Dale Sutherland and seconded by Mike Poulin. 
It was voted on ​unanimously to accept. 

 
● Secretary's Report-​The September 10th  meeting minutes were motioned to be accepted 

as read, by Mike Poulin and seconded by Dale Sutherland.  It was voted on ​unanimously 
to accept.  
 

County Level Report from Dale Sutherland 
● New sign requirements 
● Maps are coming this November 
● 35 GPS units are going in groomers this year 
● Golf Tournament made $6,500  

○ County made $700 
○ Charities each received $3,000 
○ Has $37,000 in the bank 
○ TMA going up $5.00 this year 

■ Maine and New Hampshire also going up 
■ Dale feels club dues should also be raised to make an even $20  Dale 

made a motion to raise club dues Steve Forrest seconded, it was voted 
unanimously​ to accept.  

 
President’s Report 

● Cider Days is coming up soon.  A few baskets have been created.  Garden club has 
donated $100 to make baskets.  

 
 

 



 

Trails 
● Mike Poulin is willing to do bush hogging.  VAST will pay $45/hour.  Steve Forrest 

made a motion to purchase a Fail mower for $1,500.  Dale Sutherland seconded. It was 
voted ​unanimously to accept.  

● Trail work on October 19th at 8:00 
● Open discussion of grooming schedule.  Mike Poulin threw a pen across the room. 
● Huk’s re-route 

○ Open discussion on ideas regarding possible routes 
○   

● Someone need to meet Tim parks for Bridge  
● Brad sent information about Defender to Fire Dept.  They will discuss purchasing it at 

their monthly meeting Thursday. 
● Scanic needs to be serviced.  It should be registered.  TMA is free from VAST.  

Monthly Meetings 
● Bylaws do not state that the meeting must be held in public space. 
● People are complaining about Tuesday nights 
● Maybe during the winter months we will move it to the Fire Station. 
● Meetings are now on Monday nights. 
● We will do a Meeting Sunday January 5th 8:30.  Possibly with food to entice new 

comers. 
● It was voted ​unanimously to accept the changes to the meeting schedule.  
● State forest meeting coming up. 
● Volunteer list is getting started 

 
Next meeting Monday November 4th 2019​ at the Forrest Residence 
 
Meeting was called to a close at 8:26  by Steve Forrest. 

 
Prepared By: 
Michael McAtee, Secretary 
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432 
mdmcatee88@gmail.com 

 


